Guidance Newsletter-
November

MS. BRENNAN AND MRS. JOHNSON'S NEWS

In preparation for the holiday season, please reach out to either one of us if your
family is in need of assistance. We can be reached by email: hbrennan@railroaders.net
or kjiohnson@railroaders.net.

We collected a grand total of $I0IH6 for Pennies for Pink. Great job Railroaders!




